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TO:		Mayor Shaun Sipma
		Members of the City Council

FROM:	Kelli Kronschnabel, Fire Chief
DATE:		July 29, 2021
SUBJECT: 	HAZARDOUS MATERIALS GRANT PURCHASE BUDGET AMENDMENT  

I. RECOMMENDED ACTION
Request for City Council to approve attached budget amendment for purchase of grant equipment for hazardous materials response.  

II. DEPARTMENT CONTACT PERSONS

Fire Chief Kelli Kronschnabel					857-4740


III. DESCRIPTION

A. Background

The Minot Fire Department purchased a piece of equipment under the hazardous materials grant and the funding wasn’t within the proper accounts based on government accounting requirements.  

IV. IMPACT:

A. Strategic Impact:


B. Service/Delivery Impact: 


C. Fiscal Impact:


V. ALTERNATIVES

N/A

VI. TIME CONSTRAINTS

VII. LIST OF ATTACHMENTS

A. Budget Amendment 				
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